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Mindi Gallegos
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Sharon Vidlak

Wendy Jackson-Absent
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20691 Williams Highway ~ Williams, OR 97544

Old Business-March

Connecting with our surrounding community

Survey-Mr. The council will be putting together an online survey for parents and community members to
boost community involvement with our school.

Twitter-Williams Elementary has a new Twitter account to keep our local and extended community up
to date on the goings on in our school. You can find us on twitter at:
https://twitter.com/WMS_elementary

Council members were introduced to our new Garden Coordinator. Teachers will be able to bring their
students to the school garden on a weekly basis. Sheri Straubel has an extensive background in
landscaping and horticulture. She is excited to bring gardening, art, and science to our classrooms!
Connecting with our community

. The site council members reviewed several school community surveys. Below are a list of a few

surveys:
Community Collaboration Model for School Improvement Pilot Parent Survey
School Community Survey Building Block Shared Leadership

Colbalt Community Research

ISACS School Community E-Survey

SEED Parent Survey Question Bank

CSCI Measuring the Climate for Learning Survey

Parent-School Partnership Survey

Survey Monkey Parent Survey-Elementary School

ONogahkwdE

. The councn is working on putting together a survey for our school community, local community, and

patrons from outside our local community that provides the best opportunity to take the survey.

. The site council discussed using various options to get the survey out to the public such as:

Synrevoice, Parent Teacher Conferences, Open House, local Jo’s List, Face Book Pages, Twitter, and
our School Web Page as options to getting the survey to as many patrons as possible.

. We hope to have a survey available at the beginning of next school year.
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